
Storm Drain Stenciling Wednesday, March 11, 2009 11:22 AM

From: "cathy0910@wi.rr.com" <cathy0910@wi.rr.com>

To: jeffalancoe@yahoo.com

To Whom it May Concern.

I am writing this proposal to get pernr-ission to stencil- the storm
drains surrounding Gilmore Middle School. This project will be a way
for the students to meet curriculum criteria while servicing the
community. I have made arrangements with the Vol-unteer Center of
Racine to use a copy of the stencil- that they have used in years past.
This activity is planned for the first week of June.

Thank You,

Catherine Collins
_9.!.4.-.9.-r_9.9-9.___-s_9__1_"._lt_g_"_reacher
Gilmore Middle SChool
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